
 

Newsletter October 2015 

 

To All Parent/Carers 

October is already here and just a week to go before 
the holidays. So a short newsletter! 

 

Please be reminded that Artie’s Tartan Tales is visiting 
us next Wednesday 7th October, show starts at 11.30. 
If if you are planning to join us please come for 11.15. 

All siblings welcome, 2’s group children must be 
accompanied by an adult. 

2’s group will run as normal, fingers crossed for good 
weather so we can be outside. 

End of Term Coffee Morning 

At the end of each term we like to have a coffee 
morning and invite family and friends.  We can only do 
this with your help and kindly ask for any donations of 
fine pieces or help to tidy up. Please let us know if you 
can help in anyway. The children help to set up and 
join in with this social event. 

There is no fee for your refreshments however any 
donations are welcome as funds go towards extras 
such as craft material, sand and supply of tissues! 

The Coffee Morning will be held on Friday 9th October 
from 11.30 to 12.30. 

This week’s story pack was the last one for 
this term. Please ensure you return your child’s pack 
before the holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week’s Outdoor Day, we plan to go to the park. 

Please can we have some volunteers to share this day 
with us?  

 

As the temperature is dropping, after the holidays the 
Outdoor day will be on a choice basis.  Children will be 
able to choose to either stay inside or have approx. 1-
1.5 hours in the garden area.  The bikes will be set up 
in the hall, unless we have freak hot sunshine! Can we 
please remind you to ensure children are layered up? 

The children who chose to go outside last year had 
great fun investigating ice, icicles and other changes to 
the environment. 

Share a Session 

If you wish to share a session with your child, you are 
very welcome. 

After the holidays there will be a calendar on the New 
Noticeboard in the hall for you to choose a day in the 

month of November. 

Holiday Reminder 

October Holidays  10th-25th inclusive 

In-Service Days  16th &17th November 

Xmas Holidays 23rd December – 

5th January inclusive 

We are always happy for you to share your skills, 
knowledge or talent with the children. Please share 
any thoughts, ideas with a member of staff. 

Kind Regards Yvonne, Sinead, Kathleen, Heather, 
Susie and Katie 


